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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
We are currently developing our outdoor environment and are hoping 
that you can help us. We are seeking many items that may appear 
like junk to some, but will, in actual fact, spark a sense of awe and 
wonder in the children and instil excitement across our provision. As 
the old saying goes…’One man’s junk is another man’s treasure’!  
 
If you have any of the following items at home that you no longer 
need, or could ask others for, we would be incredibly grateful if you 
can bring them into school. 

 
Tyres in safe used condition (with no visible 
meshing) 
·Pallets of wood/plastic 
·Cable reels of any size 
·Guttering 
·Inner carpet tubes 
·Plastic crates 
·Lengths of pipes 
·Wooden Planks / Decking boards 
·Tarpaulin or any other large pieces of 
materials 
·Shower curtains 
·Car number plates  
·Wheelbarrow 

·Different sizes buckets and bowls 
·Water butts 
·Brooms / Mops / Dustpans & Brushes / Paint 
rollers / Large Paint Brushes / Paint trays 
·Metal pans / Cooking utensils / Baking 
utensils 
·Old Kettles / Toasters / Scales 
·Watering cans / Hose pipe 
·Funnels / Plastic jugs / Spray bottles / 
Sponges 
·Plastic plant pots / Gardening tools / Rakes / 
Spades / Gardening gloves / Trowels 
·Larger small world items such as dinosaurs, 
animals, people, cars, trucks, 

If you have any other items that you think we may be able to use, please speak to a member of 
staff! 
Yours sincerely 

B J Clarke 
Early Years Leader 
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